Response to Comments

Comment Set 47
Email from Diane Greenwood dated March 19, 2004

From:
Sent:
To:

Greenwood, Diane (Portola Hills Elementary School) [GREENWOODD @svusd.k12.ca.us]
Friday, March 19, 2004 2:39 PM
cmorgan @aspeneg.com; KIM@cpuc.ca.gov

Subject: RE: Viejo System Project - Response to your phone message

Carolyn, Thank you very much for your response....I will take and send some pictures to addresses 47-1
below, this weekend. Our neighborhood seems to be impacted the most, yet has been left out of every
"presentation” of Aspens. They came out the week of Dec 27th and took several pictures, but none have
been included in the report. We would have expected them to be included in the negative declaration,
but were not.

Thank you for the opportunity to share them with you.

Diane Greenwood

greenwoodd @svusd.k12.ca.us

Diane Greenwood

22022 Teresa

Mission Viejo

CA. 92692

949 768-2955

Original Message-----

From: Carolina Morgan [mailto:cmorgan@aspeneg.com|
Sent: Fri 3/19/2004 2:09 PM
To: Greenwood, Diane (Portola Hills Elementary School)

Ce:

Subject: Viejo System Project - Response to your phone message

Dear Ms. Greenwood,

Various members of the consultant team hired by the CPUC for conduct
environmental analysis for the proposed project visited the project area and
took photographs as part of their reconnaissance of the area. Some of these
photographs were taken to identify candidate locations for key viewpoint
analysis, which included preparation of computer simulations showing what
the views from these locations would be if the proposed project is approved.
Not all candidate locations were chosen for key viewpoint analysis because
there are such a large number of potential vantage points that could be
analyzed. Instead, a more limited number of views were selected that were
considered representative of the types of changes in visual conditions that
would exist along the transmission corridor if the proposed project is

built.

If you would like to send us pictures you have taken, please send them to
the following address and they will be forwarded to CPUC staff and the
Administrative Law Judge:

Michael Rosaeur

c/o Aspen Environmental Group
30423 Canwood St., Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301

Carolina Morgan
Aspen Environmental Group

30423 Canwood Street, Suite 215
Agoura Hills, CA 91301
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Response to Comment Set 47
Email from Diane Greenwood dated March 19, 2004

47-1  While gathering necessary baseline information to perform the environmental analysis contained
in the MND/IS, many more pictures were taken than could be included in the document. Also,
please see response to Comment Set 28.
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